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Office of Chairman 
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Alan R. Schriber, Chairman 

PUCofOhio 

180 E. Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Sir, 

We are writing to protest FirstEnergy's plan to take away the rate discount for all-electric homes. 
When building our home in 1976, FirstEnergy convinced us to go all electric and we wene given an all-
electric discount. 
Why is this being rescinded? 
You mislead us. 
We believe this is an unfair practice. 
Please reconsider your position on this issue and keep your promise to the all-electric homeowner. 

Sincerely 

Joyce Brunow 

yu/MapteAve 
Sandusky, OH 44870 
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